
Special Events Committee of EDC 

October 30at 8:00am 

Minutes 

 

Members present: Alan Harding, Christine Collins by phone, Steve Johnson and Linda Murray.  Mary 

Devries from the Chamber of Commerce 

 

 The Committee discussed whether to increase Mo the balloon man’s hours from two to three 

since he is unwilling to do just 2 hours.  The committee had a lengthy discussion on how to use the 

balloon man’s 3 hours most effectively without interfering with the magician and unanimously voted to 

approve the three hours.  It made the most sense to have the balloon man at two locations.  The 

schedule for balloon man will be from 3:30pm to 4:15pm in the front entrance to Town Hall and from 

4:30pm to 6:30pm at the All Saints Church. 

 

 Alan Harding asked Mary Devries whether the fireworks could be moved to 7:00pm which 

would allow for programs to not overlap.  Mary said it was too late now to change the schedule and the 

time was chosen by the Chamber based on members input. 

  

 The next meeting is on November 7 at 8:00am in the Town Hall Annex Conference Room.  

 

Linda 

 


